

## Pre-K Newsletter

Ms.June's email: <u>jfelizduran@stpatrickschoolroxbury.org</u>
Ms.Yesi email: <u>yberrios@stpatrickschoolroxbury.org</u>
School Website: <u>www.stpatrickschoolroxbury.com</u>

01/24/2020

This Week...

This week we began our unit on "Snow" The children enjoyed exploring how snow feels (molded snowballs, made small snowmen) and made footprints with toys. The children enjoyed making "Puffy Paint Snowmen" during arts and crafts. We also worked together to make animals for our "Garden of Eden" door decorations. We read "A Snowy Day" and "Snowballs."

Our sensory table was filled with Snow,"people" and shovels

During circle time have continued to sing our ABC's and recite our numbers and colors in both English and Spanish. We are also working on the days of the week! If you would like to see the books we have read, feel free to look at our Story Tree!



Classroom Policy...

School begins at 7:30 am, breakfast will be served between 7:30 and 7:50 am.

School Wide Prayer begins promptly at 7:55, you are welcomed to join us!

If your child will be out sick, please notify Ms. June or Ms. Yesi via email. Or call the office, the phone number is 617-427-3881





Friendly Reminder...

Folders will be sent home on a daily basis, please place them into the pink bin each morning.

Please check your child's mailbox for work that is being sent home.

Weather permiting, we always take the children outside. Please make sure your child is properly dressed and his/her coat is labeled with his/her name

Thank you for your cooperation



Important dates...

Catholic Schools Week 1/27/202- 1/30/2020 Our Classroom color is Olive Green!

Monday: Spirit Day our color is Olive Green

Tuesday: Parents Day

Wednesday: Students Day (Pajama Day)

Thursday: Faculty/Staff/Volunteer Day

Friday: Celebrating Vocations

Happy Friday, looking forward to another fun and productive week in Pre-K!
-Ms.June and Ms. Yesi